
Awareness program on "Road Safety" was organised on 9th February 
jointly by AVMC, NSS and Pondicherry Traffic Police. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        Sh. Rahul Alwal, Senior Superintendent of Police (Traffic) and Dr. Rachna Singh, 
Superintendent of Police (Traffic, Southwest) and Sh. Dhansekaran, Inspector of Police 
attended the meet. Sh. Alwal and Dr Singh addressed the students, showed awareness 
videos and distributed pamphlets on ROAD SAFETY to students. They insisted on 
helmets, driving licence and importance of traffic rules. 
 



 
 
 


